
From: Rob Hoverman <rhoverman@enviroforensics.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 3:58 PM 
To: lynneann55@yahoo.com 
Cc: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Subject: Sampling at 1410 Webster 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Lynne, 
 
I hope all is well.  Since we could not coordinate sampling over the summer, we need to schedule a time 
to verify the previous conditions.  We have changed up how we sample slightly and would like to 
schedule this for Monday next week.  We would come out and set a smaller sample in the basement and 
then return in 3-4 weeks to retrieve it.  At that time, we would collect a sub-slab sample as we did last 
time, along with one from within the sewer cleanout in the basement.  This will all take less than an 
hour.  Can you please confirm Monday or another day and time this will work for you? 
 
I have copied Josie Schultz from the WDNR if you have questions about why this is required.  Her 
telephone number is (920) 366-5685.  Or you could reach out to the health department if you like.  A 
contact there is Curtis Hedman, and his email is curtis.hedman@dhs.wisconsin.gov and his telephone is 
608.287.4152. 
 
I will follow up with a phone call in the next day or so to see if you have any questions.  
 
Thanks again for your help to finish out our work.  
Rob Hoverman, Northern Midwest Regional Director  
EnviroForensics® | N16W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G, Waukesha, WI 53188 
414.630.0060 | enviroforensics.com 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER: The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in 
message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party without written consent 
of the sender. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the message. 
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